
 
 
 

103 College Road East • Princeton, New Jersey 08540  

phone 609-987-0880 • fax 609-987-0850 • www.nj.gov/njefa 

 

 

 

 

 April 29, 2021 

 

 

 

 

Product Analyst Team 
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Re: OPRA request received April 20, 2021 

 

 

Dear Product Analyst Team: 

 

The New Jersey Education Facilities Authority (the “EFA” or the “Authority”) received the below 

request from you on April 20, 2021:  

 

We would like to submit a public record request to the New Jersey Educational Facilities 

Authority for all current employee/staff contact information. The request is limited to 

readily available records in any electronic format. Alternatively, if the information is 

readily available on your website, please let us know where and we will obtain it from 

there. 

 

The specific information being requested is: 

1. First Name  

2. Last Name   

3. Position Title   

4. Department 

5. Direct Phone Number (if does not exist, list main phone number with extension) 

6. Business Cell Phone (if provided by New Jersey Educational Facilities Authority) 

7. Email Address   

8. Office Address (Address, City, State, Zip) 

  

 

All of the information that you seek (except as noted below) can be obtained from the Authority’s 

website at:  https://www.nj.gov/njefa/contact/   
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The remainder of your request is exempt from OPRA as  the telephone numbers are not publicly 

listed and are therefore personal identifying information. See N.J.S.A. 47:1A-1.1 

 

If your request for access to a government record has been denied or unfilled within the seven (7) 

business days required by law, you have a right to challenge the decision by the Authority to deny 

access. At your option, you may either institute a proceeding in the Superior Court of New Jersey 

or file a complaint with the Government Records Council (“GRC”) by completing the Denial of 

Access Complaint Form.  You may contact the GRC by toll-free telephone at 866-850-0511, by 

mail at P.O. Box 819, Trenton, NJ, 08625, by e-mail at grc@dca.state.nj.us, or at their web site at 

www.state.nj.us/grc. The Council can also answer other questions about the law.  All questions 

regarding complaints filed in Superior Court should be directed to the Court Clerk in your County. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

  

       /s/ Jamie O’Donnell 

 

Jamie O’Donnell  

Records Custodian 

 


